
From: Alex Handfinger [mailto:alexmichaelhandfinger@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 9:30 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect the Buffalo 

 

Hello, 

 

I'm very concerned about the operation of a large hog farm within the Buffalo River Watershed. I spent 

last weekend camping and swimming in the Buffalo, and to be honest, it is just about my favorite place 

in the world. It is so peaceful and clean, and I do not trust that this hog farm will not damage this 

beautiful place. Are there not other places to put hog farms? Why threaten the Natural State's greatest 

asset? When friends come to Arkansas from out of town, I often take them to the Buffalo to showcase 

how wonderful our State is. I am scared of losing this precious resource.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

--  

Alex M. Handfinger 

Director of Operations, Arkansas Local Food Network 

Master of Public Service Candidate 2014, Clinton School of Public Service 

Master of Public Health Candidate 2014, University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences 

Little Rock, Arkansas 

501.410.3202 

 

http://arlocalfoodnetwork.org/
http://www.clintonschool.uasys.edu/
http://publichealth.uams.edu/

